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March 24, 2020 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This letter is in response to Governor Wolf’s order for individuals to stay at home, a copy of 

which can be found at https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/03.23.20-

TWW-COVID-19-Stay-at-Home-Order.pdf. 

 

This letter is to confirm that this agency is deemed an essential service provider performing life-

sustaining work for the Allegheny County Department of Human Services and should remain 

open at this time in performance of its essential tasks. 

 

Holders of this letter are employees performing life sustaining tasks on behalf of this agency and 

should be permitted to travel for their work. Upon request, a valid photo ID will be provided 

along with a copy of this letter. 

 

This letter is valid through December 31, 2020. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. For validation or additional confirmation, please call 412-350-

5701.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Marc Cherna, Director 
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